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Tax Alert 
A notification regarding the Cabinet Decisions dated 11 September 2023 has been published in the 

website of the Department of Government Information. As per the notification, the abolition of the 

Simplified Value Added Scheme (SVAT) which was proposed to come into effect on 01.01.2024 [as 

per the Value Added Tax (Amendment) Bill 2023 issued on 31.08.2023] has been deferred to 

01.04.2025.

Below is the extract of the notification in relation to the abolition of the SVAT Scheme:
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